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31 27 28           Pastor Fred & Bobbi 
                   Daugherty 
God’s Wisdom & Insight for 
Government Leaders as they 
   Navigate these COVID-19  
                 Challenges

             Pastor Kelly & Souci 
                      Grimsley 

      Their Health & Ministries 
        as Interim & Counselor

       Kristen & Brian Dougherty 
(Maddison, Adelaide,Cadence) 
For children at home, parents 
    who must help with their 
education & teachers teaching 
                 long distantly.

                 Christine Dutill  
                 (Nicole,Jacob) 
  For doctors, nurses, healthcare  
    workers. Protection, needed  
   supplies & strength to care for 
            those who are sick.

          June Duncan 

   For everyone to realize the 
   seriousness of the situation 
       & to follow the rules of 
           social distancing.

                Ruth Dunn 

  For the most at-risk & vulnerable 
         the elderly, the immune 
         compromised & those in  
               nursing facilities

                Liz & Bill Frawley 

   For those who have lost jobs or 
       have had hours cut & are 
           struggling financially.

               Cara & Matt Gaehring 
                         (Amelia) 

 For those who are sick with the 
    COVID-19 virus or who have  
     family members fighting it.

            Trudy & Bill Gaehring 

            Mother’s Day 
 Praise God for our Mothers 
      Proverbs 31:28-29

            Frank & Diane Gomolka 

For small businesses who have 
had to close and lay off  their 
                employees.

            Lynne & Howard Gray 

  For pastors & youth workers 
who are finding creative ways 
    to care for their members

            Susan Hack 

   For our missionaries all 
around the world. Safety & 
   God’s strength & peace.

                 Pastor Eric & Jennifer 
                         Hoheisel 
      For businesses who have  
        begun making needed  
         healthcare necessities.      

          Mandy & Will Hoheisel 

Peace OfficersMemorial Day 
 Pay tribute to local, state & 
  federal peace officers who  
have died in the line of duty

            Pat & Bruce Ilgenfritz 
      (Dorothy, Diandra, James) 

  For truck drivers & grocery 
 store personnel who  keep 
  our food supply available.

              Amy & Lawrence  
    Jacobson (Brandon, Aidan) 
    For community support  
 systems: Postal employees, 
 trash collection, bus drivers, 
banks, utilities, repairmen, etc.

            Kurt Kraenbring 

   For Food Banks, our Food 
Pantry & all who are helping 
      to feed those who are 
                  hungry

            Amber & Michele 
                 Kusching 

For all of our church members 
   especially those who live 
alone, are lonely or depressed

                 Griselda Leal 
                    (Dan, Leo) 
    For our military, especially      
those who are living in close 
quarters on ships who cannot 
    practice social distancing.

            Bob & Kathleen Libby 

For local police, firemen, EMT’s 
     & hospital ER staff who  
    respond to emergencies.

            Sherry Lincoln 

   For State Police, FBI, Prison 
     Guards & those who are 
              incarcerated.

            James Lindsay 

  For our local churches, their 
  finances & need for creative  
   ways to reach people with 
    the Good News of Jesus.

           Jackie MacDonald 

   For other countries in the 
world who are also struggling 
with COVID-19 . May there be 
  cooperation with each other.

           Kathy & Bob Mallison 

         Memorial Day 
Honor our military who have 
given their lives in service to 
                our country

            Linda Moore 

        For non—essential & 
   entertainment industries: 
   hotels, professional sports,       
airlines, theaters, movies, etc.

            Jeanette & Bart Mounce 

For God’s wisdom as we work 
        out ways to re-open    
businesses and recreational 
            events safely.

            Paul Nieczppiel 

  For researchers & scientists 
   all over the world who are  
 seeking a cure. May there be 
   cooperation & selflessness.

          Marie Mueller 

For our schools, activities & 
   sports. When to resume? 
Wisdom for resuming safely.

                Jane Creran 

      For our Church, its Leaders & 
     Members. For  Health, & God’s 
      Peace & Comfort during these 
                   difficult days. 

            Margie & Bob Mounce 

  For ll those who have put 
  themselves at risk to help 
    others & have fallen ill 
             themselves.

            Robert Mounce 

  For cooperation between  
   Federal & State agencies 
regarding rules & regulations 


